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From: Diane Lynch [mailto:diane@deltahvac.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2015 7:37 AM
To: PUC
Subject: Water increase

I am a resident In center Ossipee NH. The recent letter I received about a rate increase is outrageous!!!
My current water bill is higher than it should be. If you increase this anymore I will be forced to sell my
home. I think there are far better ways to control the water usage in my area. Please go back to the
drawing board and come up with a better solution to fund your project!!!!
Diane Lynch
27 Lattie Lane
Center Ossipee NH


